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Dear Sir or Madam

It is clear from the report of the Advisory Mission that changes need to be made to the current
proposals, which would have a permanent adverse effect on this World Heritage Site.  The
current scheme has been deemed unacceptable by independent specialist examiners and
UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee.

As an absolute minimum, the western side of the tunnel should be extended to the edge of the
Site.

I wish to register my objection to the current scheme.

Yours sincerely

Claire Lewis




